
INFORMATION TO BIDDERS 
 

for the 
 

BARTLETT REGIONAL HOSPITAL 
CAMPUS DOOR UPGRADES 2021 

Contract No. BE22-171 
 
 
 
 
ISSUED BY: City and Borough of Juneau  
 ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT  
 155 South Seward Street  
 Juneau, Alaska 99801 
 
 
DATE SSUED: December 15, 2021 
 
The following information is posted online.  Please refer to the CBJ Engineering Public Purchase 
webpage at: https://www.publicpurchase.com/gems/juneau,ak/buyer/public/home.    
 
This is not an addendum.  
 
 
 
 

 Bidders wishing to verify site conditions may contact Marc Walker of Bartlett Regional 
Hospital at 907-796-8888, or mwalker@bartletthospital.org, to schedule a walkthrough. 
Bidders are reminded that the deadline for questions has passed and questions about the 
project will not be answered during any walkthroughs, or otherwise. 
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